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The policies and rationale are well expressed, albeit aesthetic judgment is so often subjective. One point worth making, however, is that a
tower block must be preferred to a slab block. This is not mentioned and must surely be universally recognised. It was strongly
recommended by the Royal Fine Art Commission back in the 1960s and must be incorporated into policy.
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